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Note to File 
  
Friday, October 29, 2010 
 
Indian and Northern Affairs Canada submitted its Developer’s Assessment Report for the 
proposed Giant Mine Remediation Project on Wednesday October 27th, 2010.  The 
Review Board is currently conducting a conformity check to ensure that all of the items 
in the Terms of Reference have been addressed.  If the document is not found to be in 
conformity, a deficiency statement will be issued and INAC will submit a revised 
version.   
 
Hard copies of the final Developer’s Assessment Report document, with any necessary 
revisions, will be available from INAC following the conformity check.  In addition to 
the copy of the Developer’s Assessment Report posted on the Review Board website, the 
document will also be available on the Review Board FTP site.  The figures have been 
reduced in size for the website.  The figures posted on the FTP site will be in their 
original size and resolution.  
 
The workplan for this environmental assessment will be revised to reflect the date that the 
Developer’s Assessment Report was submitted.  It will be posted on the Review Board 
website once it has been revised and approved. 
 
Alan Ehrlich 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 


